Eid al-Adha holiday in the federal government to be from
Saturday to Tuesday

It has been decided that the holiday for the Day of Arafa and Eid Al-Adha will be from 9 Dhu al-Hijjah,
corresponding to Saturday, June 15, 2024, until 12 Dhu al-Hijjah 1445 AH, corresponding to Tuesday, June
18, 2024, with resuming the working days on the following day, i.e. “Wednesday,” June 19, 2024.

The Circular was based on the Cabinet’s Decision regarding the approved official holiday agenda for the
government and private sectors in the country.

On this occasion, FAHR congratulated the leadership, government and people, residents of the United
Arab Emirates and both Arab and Muslim nations, praying for Allah the Almighty to return this occasion to
them with all blessings, good health and well-being.
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